
MEETING NOTICE – CANCELLED  

East Sprague Parking and Business Improvement Area (PBIA/BID) 

Ratepayer Advisory Board  

Wednesday, Jul 17, 2024 – 12:00 P.M.  

Sprague Union Terrace Building Community Room 

1420 E. Sprague Avenue  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the East Sprague Parking and Business Improvement Area 
(PBIA or BID) Ratepayer Advisory Board (“Board”), that a meeting of the Board will not be 
held on Wednesday, July 17, 2024, from 12:00 pm to 1:30 pm. at Sprague Union Terrace 
(Community Room), 1420 E. Sprague Avenue, Spokane, Washington. The purpose of the 
meeting was to conduct the monthly board meeting of the general ratepayer membership 
and to discuss other matters as reflected on the agenda listed below.   

Additional information may be obtained on this notice by contacting LaVerne Biel at 
509.435.1231 or laverne.esba@gmail.com   

The meeting of the board has been cancelled.  

DATED THIS 17TH day of July, 2024 

East Sprague Parking and Business Improvement Area (PBIA/BID) 

Ratepayer Advisory Board 

Chris Venne, BID Board Chair 

mailto:laverne.esba@gmail.com



